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Tree planting working group report 

The tree giveaway will take place on September 23rd in the City parking lot at the south 
west corner of Queen and King Street West parking lot. 

290 trees will be delivered at 8 am on September.  Volunteers are needed not only to 
help unload the trees but also to bring the trees and help load them to those getting 
the trees. Other are needed to check the list of those receiving the trees. The actual 
giveaway begins at 9am. 

The trees will be reserved online via the City's website. While there is a 1 tree per 
person limit, historically fully 1/3 of those reserving trees don’t show up. Last year we 
encouraged people to come by after 12pm to pick up more trees, this worked very well 
with all the trees being spoken for.  

Please consider volunteering for this event, it is a 6 hour event and every year those 
who volunteered had an enjoyable day. 


